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20.03.2021 
Important Update 

 
Sri Aurobindo International Centre of Education (SAICE) 

 
1) In view of the rising number of Covid-19 cases in Pondicherry, the 

following Sections of SAICE will stop having physical classes from 
Monday 22nd March 2021 until, at least, 31st May 2021:  
• Avenir  
• Progrès 
• Cours Accéléré 
• EAVP   

 
2) The students of the above Sections will not have Group activities either.  
 
3) The students of the above Sections will only have online classes.  
 
4) Details of the online classes / activities will be shared by the relevant 

Section Heads and Group in-charges through the official WhatsApp 
groups. If any parent/guardian has not been added to these groups, 
they may contact Chaitanya to include their name: +91-98941-21244. 

 
5) Students from the above Sections who are in the Boardings may return 

to their homes if they wish to. However, the same joining process 
(Consent Forms, 14-days presence in Pondicherry prior to start of 
classes etc.) will have to be followed upon their return. Parents / 
guardians who wish to take their child outside Pondicherry should 
inform the School Office (Dheera +91-413-2233645). 

 
6) Higher Course will continue for now as per the present schedule. 
 
7) SAICE teachers, staff, and students are reminded that all medical 

protocols have to be strictly followed.  
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Physical Education Department (PED) 
 
8) Similarly, the following Groups will not have physical activities from 

Monday 22nd March 2021:  
• Green Group (A5, A4, A3, A2, A1) 
• Red Group (B2, B1) 

 
9) The following Groups will continue as per the present schedule: 

• C Group (Higher Course members only) 
• D Group (Higher Course members only) 

 
10) The Swimming Pool will remain closed until further notice.  
 
11) The Competition Seasons will not be held until further notice.  
 
12) PED Captains, coaches, and Group members are reminded that all 

medical protocols have to be strictly followed.  
 

For Visitors 
 
13) Ashram Guest Houses will remain open for now. However, visitors are 

not permitted to eat in the Dining Room until the situation improves. 
 
14)  Issuance of Guest Passes for visitors has been suspended for now.  

 
*** 

 
 


